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MRS JEPSON WINS AN AWARD!  
 
                                                   

 

On Tuesday Mrs Jepson was 
awarded a trophy for The Best 
Primary School PE and Activity. 
At the award ceremony Ruby 
(Y3), Ruma, Lexi-Mae, Isabelle, 
Ava and Abigail (Y4) performed a 
superb gymnastic routine that 
stole the show.  
 
Well done girls and thank you 
Mrs Jepson for all of your hard 
work. Mrs Jepson organizes all of 
our sports completion, spending 
most of her play and lunch times 
training the children for the 
events. On behalf of all of staff, 
parents and children I’d like to 
say a very special thank you.   
 

Sports Day     

On Tuesday KS2 had their 
annual sports day. Luckily, the 
rain stayed away and the 
event was a huge success.  

The whole school dressed in 
their house colours and the 
competition was tough. 

Many parents approached 
staff and commented on how 
they prefer the new way that 
Mrs Jepson has organised 
Sports Day. It gave an 
opportunity for the children to 
show off their sports skills and 
they liked the fact that the 
children were always active.  

 

ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 
 

Winning class: 
Year 1 

 Year 2 

100% 
2nd  Year 6  

99.7% 
3rd   FS2 and Year 4  

99%   

 

 

New Heads of House  

We are very pleased to announce 
the new heads of house. Mr Lewis 
praised the standard of the 
applications, which made the  
shortlisting process very difficult.  

We have looked at the quality of 
the applications, rather than giving 
the position to a boy or a girl.  

 

 

 

 

Heads of Carmel 

Charlie, Oliver & Ailsa  

Deputy Head of Carmel 

Ruma 

Heads of Jordan 

Isabelle, Alexander & Cody 

Deputy Head of Jordan 

Rory  

Heads of Jericho 

Amelia & Jonathan  

Deputy Heads of Jericho 

Summer & Annaliese  

Heads of Sinai 

Laini, Oliver & Cole  

Deputy Heads of Sinai 

Ava & Megan  

 

The Pycroft Bible  

 

The Pycroft Bible was presented to 
Louis Thompson by Margaret and 
Stephen Pycroft on Wednesday. 
Louis was awarded the Bible for his 
outstanding progress in religious 
education on leaving our school.  

His name has been added to our 
wall of fame and on behalf of the 
pupils and staff we would like to 
congratulate him and wish him all 
the best at secondary school.   
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School Uniform 
In the next few weeks we will be 
sending out information on how 
we plan to implement the new 
school uniform policy.  

Some parents are asking if black 
trainers, without a logo will be 
an adequate replacement for 
black shoes: We are happy with 
this and will include this in the 
school uniform policy.  

 

Celebration Assembly  

Well done to all the children who 
received a special mention, we 
are very proud of you.  

FS2 Elsie, Evie & Saphire  

Year 1 Jasmine B, Ariella & 
Olivia  

Year 2 Isla, Ruby B & Bailey  

Year 3 Ethan, Leila & Ruby FD 

Year 4 Abigail & Bryn  

Year 5 Alexander & Elise  

 

FS1 Stars of the Week  

Morning: Theo B  

Afternoon: Isla    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


